

Writing to patients from rheumatology <u>Patient survey</u>



We want to know what people think about clinic letters and who they are written to.

Clinic letters are the letters written by rheumatology healthcare professionals after an outpatient appointment. They may be written to the patient or another healthcare professional, for example, the patient's GP.

We would like to hear from you if you:

- ✓ Are a current patient of a rheumatology outpatient department in the UK NHS / HSC
- ✓ Are aged 18+, and
- ✓ Have attended two or more rheumatology outpatient appointments in the UK NHS / HSC

In this study you will be invited to complete a survey. This will take about 10-20 minutes.

Interested?

If you would like to complete the survey, or if you would like more information, please visit:

https://bit.ly/W2Pptsurvey

Or contact: Rebecca Goulding, Research Associate

Tel: 0161 275 0546 / 07823 456696 | Email: rebecca.goulding@manchester.ac.uk

Thank you!

